
 

 

 

European Healthcare Acquisition & Growth Company B.V.  – Home Member State Notification 

Amsterdam, 18 November 2021 

Article 5:25a of the Dutch Financial Supervision Act (Wet op het financieel toezicht) requires all listed 
companies to publicly announce which country is their “home member state” for the purposes of 
regulation of their disclosure obligations under Directive 2004/109/EG of the European Parliament 
and of the Council of 15 December 2004 on the harmonisation of transparency requirements in 
relation to information about issuers whose securities are admitted to trading on a regulated market 
and amending Directive 2001/34/EC (the EU Transparency Directive). 

European Healthcare Acquisition & Growth Company B.V. hereby announces that its home member 
state is the Netherlands. This disclosure is also available on www.ehc-company.com. 
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